
AZARA, August 02: GCU organized a Certificate Distribution Event upon completion of the Intensive Summer
Course on Japanese. A welcome address was delivered by Ms. Nozomi Tokuma, Assistant Professor,
Department of English, who successfully taught the Japanese Language and Culture course from 10th to
31st July. Hon'ble Chancellor, Prof. Alak K. Buragohain, was enlightened to see the students' interest to
learn Japanese and spoke about how it will help them to develop a profound understanding of a language's
culture and history. Hon'ble Vice Chancellor, Prof. Kandarpa Das, spoke to the attendees about the
importance of learning a foreign language in order to break down boundaries and connect globally. Mr. Koji
Sato, The Director General of The Japan Foundation, was inspired and spoke on how learning a foreign
language improves one's ability to interact and connect in today's globally connected world. At the end of
the program, Prof. Alak K. Buragohain, Hon'ble Chancellor handed over the certificates to the students. Dr.
Nilakshi Goswami, HOD(i/c), Department of English delivered a vote of thanks and congratulated the
students on completing the course successfully.
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Learning Japanese as a foreign language is absolutely incredible.  It's like
diving into a vibrant world of culture and tradition!! 


